
LATERAL OPPORTUNITY With the

                      COLUMBIA COUNTY  
                          SHERIFF’S OFFICE

PATROL
  DEPUTY

 

You must be currently certified as a Police Officer

in Oregon or another state to apply for this

current opportunity.

                     

           Columbia County is currently recruiting  for  the

position of Lateral Patrol Deputy in the Columbia

County Sheriff’s Office. Only currently certified police

officers may  apply. 

This is a Civil Service position that is full time, 40 hours

per week (plus overtime).  Current Oregon Basic DPSST

certification is required.  The County will also accept 

equivalent certification from another state.  Candidates

must also have a valid driver’s license and be able to

pass a thorough background screening as well as pre-

hire medical and psychological screening.  

Salary: $3,538 - $5,183 plus DPSST certification pay after 1  year - with good benefits.st

Salary at hire will be offered based on prior experience.

Civil Service applications are mandatory and must be submitted online to the County

Human Resources Department by 5:00 pm on May 6, 2016.  Incomplete  applications will

not be accepted.  

Go to www.co.columbia.or.us  and click on Jobs to download announcement and

application form.  Please follow the submittal instructions carefully.

Columbia County is an Equal Opportunity Employer - a copy of our EEOP is available at the web site above

http://www.co.columbia.or.us/

